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Kenya
February 3, 2014

Notice: New Kenyan Adoption Committee
Formed

The U.S. Embassy in Nairobi received confirmation from the Government of
Kenya that the new Adoption Committee members have been named and
confirmed. The Adoption Committee held its first session on January 29 and
is now processing adoptions again. 

If you have additional questions on the processing of adoptions in Kenya,
please contact the Office of Children’s Issues at askCI@state.gov.
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